
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 3/2/2010 2:03:15 PM
To: 'Hymes, Kelly' (khy@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Call-response times

Kelly -

Hi there!

On Friday we will be filing our report that shows us being out of compliance on response times. Do you 
have any feedback for us on your internal discussions on this?

Thanks!

yours,

sid
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